WGHP-TV

314 NORTH MAIN STREET, HIGH POINT, NORTH CAROLINA 27260 PHONE AREA CODE 919—8B3-7131

May 7, 1965

Mr. Kelly Andrews
305 South Jefferson Street
Goldsboro, North Carolina 27530

Dear Mr. Andrews:

Thank you very much for your report of reception of WGHP-TV April 7,
1965.

As requested | am enclosing a program schedule and coverage map.
Again thank you for the report of reception.

Yours very truly,
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James H. Hoke
Chief Engineer
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SERVING THE WINSTON-SALEM, GREENSBORO AND HIGH POINT AREA -



